
I am a resident of West Linn.  In my neighborhood, I have seen coyotes on numerous occasions.  I know that there were coyotes in 
this area long before humans arrived.  Long after I am dead, I still hope that their are coyotes in the area.  This has historically been 
their home and I hope it will always be their home.  Humans must learn to live in harmony with wildlife instead of treating wildlife as 
pest that must be eliminated.  


